
From: Bruce Albrecht 

To: Doug Young 
Date: May 03, 2002

Subject:   
Request for Info - STA File # 0179-EX-ST-2002- Reply
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The ERP we gave you should be 400 Megawatts.  Our antenna gain is 56 dB.  Sorry for the 
mistake.

Bruce Albrecht


